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Value Champions : 17th November
Reception/Year 1- Marcus M/Rebecca M

Year 1/Year 2 – Maise H/Terry C

Year 3 – Cain O

Year 4 – Delilah S

Year 5/Year 6 –Brooke C/Oliver B

A Few Words from Mr Hancox

Well done to all the children who have shown respect.

Communication Reminder

Wednesday 29th November – School Photographs

Nursery Parent lunch

Friday 1st December–  Year 3/4 trip to Elim Church

Year 1/2 Forest Day

Year 2 Parent Lunch

Monday 4th December – Year 6 residential

Tuesday 5th December – Year 6 residential

Wednesday 6th December – Year 6 residential

Thursday 7th December–  Christmas Jumper Day 

(Save the children – donate £1)

Friday 8th December– Reception/Year 1 Forest Day

Year 3/4 Parent Lunch 

What is happening: 
27th November/11th December

We are so happy about the amount of parents who join us for our Parents Lunch each week. It is so wonderful for 
the school to see children and parents/carers enjoying a lunch together.
If you do come to a school lunch, please make sure that you only stay in the hall and do not go onto the 
playground, we do not allow parents to be with the children on the playground due to health and safety reasons. 
Can you please not come onto the playground/classrooms, when you are dropping off children in the morning.
Thank you for your co-operation with this. 

Children in Need  

Value Champions : 24th November
Reception/Year 1- Jenson B/Tayte C

Year 1/Year 2 – Logan F

Year 3 – Ava C

Year 4 – Joseph E

Thank you to everyone who donated to 
Children in Need, we managed to raise

Congratulations to all of the children who won a 
Pudsey biscuit for their creative spotty pictures!

We have had such a busy start to the half term, ranging from trips into the local 
community, being taught science and design and technology virtually, raising money for 
Children in Need, outdoor learning, learning about the origins of kettle drums and even 
playing a drum that was 80 years old. We have lots of exciting things happening this half 
term so please try to come into school to experience all the different experiences.

£100
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A week in photos – Year 5/6

Timetable for Christmas 
Tuesday 7th – Christmas Jumper day – Children to wear a Christmas 

jumper and donate money for Save the Children charity.

Friday 15th – Carol Concert – Rec/Year 1/Year 2-  (9.15am – 9.25am), 

Year 3/Year 4/Year 5/Year 6 (9.30am – 10.10am)

Each class will sing a Christmas song and play kettle bells.

The kitchen will supply a hot drink and a piece of cake to parents.

Christmas Fayre – (3.30pm – 5.30pm) 

Wednesday 20th – Christmas Day – Christmas Dinner,  Children can 

come in pyjamas and dressing gowns, Christmas activities and a 

present from Father Christmas!

Social Media
 

@ankermoorfierteFollow us on X(Twitter) and Instagram.

Communication Reminder
We are looking to get a group of parent volunteers from each class, to 
support with school trips. If you are interested and available during the 
school day, please call or e-mail the school office. Each volunteer will 
require a DBS check. Thank you for your help!

Year 3 and 4 trip to 
St Editha’s Church

Year 3 and Year 4 have 
been looking at 

symbols of Christmas.

We solved lots of 
problems and 
created models of 
the Green Man in 
Forest Friday.

We went on a visit 
to the local fire 
station to 
understand how 
they help the 
community.
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